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Healthy School




Tilsworth Road
Stanbridge

LU7 9HY

01525 210328

Email: info@stanbridge.beds.sch.uk

Newsletter No 13
28th   February 2023
World Book Day:  2nd March – Reminder from Mrs Forbes – details in previous letter
We are running a ‘Book in a Jar’ competition to celebrate World Book Day.  Children are invited to think about a how a favourite book, could be represented in a simple jar.  See examples in previous letter on website.  Please make sure that any ‘Book in a jar’ competition entries are clearly labelled with the book that is being represented, your child’s full name and year group.  All entries must be in school on the morning of Wednesday 1st March for judging.  Winners will be announced on World Book Day Thursday 2nd March and the jars will be available for viewing by the whole school as part of our World Book Day celebrations.

The children are allowed to come to school dressed as their favourite book character on World Book Day. This is optional. 

Parent Consultations:  16th March – 3.45 – 5pm

Please return the reply slip below to book a Face to Face, Telephone or Zoom call with your teacher.  If you book a zoom call and technology fails on the day the teachers will revert to a telephone conversation.  We look forward to seeing you all.  
Great Stanbridge Bake Off – 28th March

Mrs Mcgregor is currently organizing this and further details will follow.  There will be a child, parent and teacher category, so look out for further details and we are looking forward to seeing all your tasty bakes and cakes.

Coronation Quiz for Year 3 and 4 – Thursday 4th May

The Year 3 and 4 children are invited to take part in this special “Coronation Quiz”. The children will be asked to form their own team for the quiz of between 2 and 4 players per team. They will need to think of a team name and start improving their general knowledge about all things royal e.g. royal families and their family tree, royal residences, royal traditions, King Charles and his direct descendants etc.

In school the children will be given the opportunity to decide whether they want to take part and if they do start to form their teams.  This will be organised by Mrs Brewer after the Easter holidays.  Anyone who does not want to take part will be able to enjoy the quiz as an observer. 

Coronation Celebrations at Stanbridge – Friday 5th May
We have met to plan some exciting events for the children to take part in to celebrate the King’s coronation in May.

The children are invited to

· Dress as Charles or Camilla or in red, white and blue for the day

· Make a crown at home to wear on the day

· Have a commemorative  photo taken in our special royal photo booth with royal props

In addition the children are all invited to attend our “Coronation Garden Party” in the afternoon where they will be able to take part in

· A special, whole school, game of pass the parcel

· Pin the crown on the King

· Find the King -  in our special coronation picture trail around the school grounds

· Play a whole school circle game – the Hokey Cokey

· Play a traditional garden game such as croquet – (tbc)

The children will all be provided with a drink and a coronation cupcake to enjoy.

Across the week the children will make bunting and paper chains to hang around the building and grounds.

The PTFA are kindly purchasing a special commemorative coin for all the children to mark this special occasion.

Requests for Help
· If you have a croquet set that you could lend to school for the day this would be much appreciated.  We need 4 sets.
Additional Bank Holiday

The holiday will take place on Monday 8 May and is in line with the announcements of the Scottish and UK Governments that there will be an extended long weekend in May to mark the occasion of the coronation.
Yours sincerely

R J Godwin

Head Teacher

……………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………..
Parent Consultation – Reply Slip

Child’s Name:  ……………………………………………………………………………    Class: ………………………………………………………………………………………….

I would like to book a Parent Consultations on 16th March, 3.45 – 5.00pm
	Telephone Consultation


	Please Indicate Time Preference
	Confirmation of Consultation Time by Teacher

Please return this slip back to the parent.


	Zoom Consultation


	Please Indicate Time Preference
	Confirmation of Consultation Time by Teacher

Please return this slip back to the parent.


	Face to Face in the school hall
	Please Indicate Time Preference
	Confirmation of Consultation Time by Teacher

Please return this slip back to the parent.



	1st March
	Art afternoon for all year groups – Charcoal images

	2nd March
	World Book Day – further details to follow

	8th March
	Sports Disney Day - Mrs Brewer to send further details

	15th March
	Science Day

	16th March
	Parent Consultations:  choice given of face to face, zoom or telephone consultations

	21st March
	Poetry week in school

	23rd March
	Sports Cluster Meeting - Mrs Brewer to send further details

	28th March
	Great Stanbridge Bake Off:  Child, parent and staff categories

	27th April
	Yr 3/4  Hockey - Mrs Brewer to send further details

	Month of May
	KS1 SATs Testing Period

	4th May
	Year 3/4 Coronation Quiz

	5th May
	Coronation Garden Party

	23rd May
	Year 3/4 Sports Cluster Meeting - Mrs Brewer to send further details

	Week of 5th June
	Year 4 Multiplication Test

	Month of June
	Phonics Screen Test for Year 1

	8th June
	Year 3/4 Cricket - Mrs Brewer to send further details

	9th June
	Sports Day 2pm on school field

	22nd June
	Quad Kids Sports - Mrs Brewer to send further details

	Tbc July
	Year 4 Transfer Day

	13th July
	Year 3/4  Tennis - Mrs Brewer to send further details

	13th July
	Children visit new classes for next year 

	13th July
	Reports sent home

	14th July
	Year 4 Leavers Forest School Evening 

	17th July
	Open Afternoon and informal parent consultations

	20th July
	Year 4 Leavers Assembly at 9.30
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“We believe in our children”
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